2018-2019 Jackson Area Catholic Schools Bus Transportation

Each year, Lumen Christi Catholic School coordinates the bus transportation for all Jackson Area Catholic schools.
All our bus runs service Lumen Christi and our Catholic elementary schools and our buses will begin running on the
first day of school. Lumen Christi buses will transport students between area Catholic schools both in the morning
and the afternoon according to the following schedules:

AM — Bus 12 AM - Bus 05 PM — Bus 08
7:35 Lumen Christi (Bus will be 7:25  St.John (Bus will pick-up 3:12 Leave Lumen Christi
at the front of LC for boarding) in front circle drive) 3:18 Queens
7:45 Leave Lumen Christi 7:32  St. Mary 3:25 St. Mary
7:50 Queens 7:40  Queens 3:32  St.John
7:55 St. Mary 7:48  Lumen Christi 3:45 Lumen Christi

8:03 St. John

2018-2019 Bus Rates for Lumen Christi Inter-School Transportation:
1 Child - $100 per year
2 or more Children - $200 per year

Payment Options:

Payment by Cash or Check
If you choose this option, payment in full must be received by September 15,2018. If payment is not
received by September 15, bus fees will be processed by FACTS Management Services and an additional
$25.00 processing fee will apply.

Payment through FACTS Management Services
If you choose this option, an additional $25.00 processing fee will apply.

All Lumen Christi transportation registration is done online at www.jcslumenchristi.org (Look for the
“Transportation” link under the Quicklinks tab at the top of the webpage).

Important News: In order to assist with transportation needs, Jackson Public Schools Transportation Department
has offered to help provide bus transportation to/from outlying areas. They will provide several

pick-up/drop-off “hubs” in different areas depending on interest and need. If you are interested in JPS bus service,
it is important that you register by going in person to the JPS Transportation Office at 1401 Brown Street (use the
side drive next to Home Depot). Phone calls for registration are not accepted. The office is open from 6:00 am to
5:00 pm Monday through Friday. Registration must be completed by June 30, 2018 (the earlier the better!) as they
expect to have their routes established by late July. Your expressed interest and registration of your student(s) will
have input on the determination of their routes.

Questions should be directed to Joe Williams, Director of Transportation, at (517) 787-0630.



